
BHAVISHYA NIDHI ADALATH 
 

Bangalore: December 6,2005 
 

A Bhavishya Nidhi Adalath will be held on Monday, the December 
12, 2005 at the Office of the Regional Provident Fund Commissioner, # 
13 Rajaram Mohan Roy,(Richmond  Circle), Bangalore-560025. The PF 
subscribers/members who have long pending  grievances and which 
are not redressed may send the details  grievances pertaining to 
Provident Fund, Pension etc indicating their name, address, correct PF 
code number and Account Number , employer's details etc. on or 
before  9th December ,  2005.The grievances may be submitted at PRO 
Counter between 9. 30am to 6pm on any working day. They may 
appear before Shri. N.A. Nair, Regional Provident Fund Commisioner-1 
on December 12,2005 between 10 am and  1 pm for redressal of the 
grievances.  
 

For details contact the Public Relations  Officer, Regional Office, 
Bangalore: Telephone. 22483722,22279130 and 22230062 
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